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To: 'all-staff@lists.strath.ac.uk' 

Subject: [all-staff] Message from the Principal: EU Meeting 

Dear Colleagues,  

As part of the University’s ongoing response to the UK’s decision to leave the European Union, I will be hosting 

an engagement meeting to discuss the implications for the University. The meeting is open to all staff and 

students.  

It will be an opportunity for myself, the President of the Students’ Union, and senior colleagues from the 

University to outline some of the challenges and opportunities for higher education as the UK moves towards 

leaving the EU. There will also be significant time provided for questions.  

The meeting will take place at 11am on 14 November in the Technology and Innovation Centre. To reserve a 

place at the event, please register your interest here.  

Regards, 

 

Jim 

Professor Sir Jim McDonald 

Principal and Vice-Chancellor 

 


